
SEHS SLT Minutes 
5.3.2022 

 
The meeting commenced at 8:17am in the Media Center. 
 
Copies of the April meeting minutes were emailed, reviewed and approved.  
 
Old Business  
None 

New Business  
SLT asked for improved communication especially surrounding the departure of Bracy and the 
arrival of Mr. Harper who is here 2.5 days for the remainder of the school year. Seagraves 
apologized for this delay in communication as he was waiting to see if the district was going to fill 
the other 2.5 days with another interim AP. It appears we will not receive another half-time AP to 
finish the year.  
 
SLT needs to start considering a bell schedule for next school year and it has been recommended 
that we consider a flex time in the day that allows for tutorials, club meetings and other 
interventions to take place since we likely still be starting at 9:25 and ending at 4:25. A 
subcommittee was formed with Davis, Vaughn and Vaughn (parent rep) tasked with researching 
flex times and bringing the ideas back to the June meeting.  
 
An update on the copiers was provided letting everyone know that Andrea Snyder puts in work 
orders as soon as she is alerted to a problem.  
 
SLT asked for the media center students to be better utilized. If you have input on this, speak with 
Rich. 
 
Below are leadership updates for the 2022-23 school year: 

 

Departments who need to revisit department 
chairs but do not need to elect a new SLT 
member. Department chair term will run 2022-
23 and 2023-24 school years (2-year term).  

Departments who need to elect a new SLT 
member but do not need to revisit department 
chair. SLT term will run 2022-23 and 2023-24 
school years (2-year term).  

CTE-Garrett (starting 2-year term) 
ROTC-Patton 
English-awaiting information 
Art-Veneris 
SS-M. Smith 
Science-awaiting information 

World Languages-Estevez replaced Bustos 
EC-Bigham returning  
Math-Mitcham returning 
Classified-awaiting information 
Counseling-awaiting information 
PE-Godwin replacing Muirhead 
Parent Reps: 
9th – Kristin Vaughn 
10th – Marian Steele 
11th – Andrea Snyder 
12th – Patty Church 



Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 
Aaliyah Moore shared that she is planning a powder puff game and will be working with PTSO to 
organize the event.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:53am. 
 
The next meeting will be June 1 at 2:30pm in the Media Center. At this meeting, SLT will preview 
items for the July 20th meeting in which many decisions for the 2022-23 school year will be made. 
SLT is to gather feedback on these agenda items so that voting can occur at the July 20th meeting.  
 


